
 

Hello Tintern! 

 

After three weeks of programs, it gives me great joy to share that our programs 
are seeing an upward trend in attendance. 

 

CityKidz Saturdays 
In the first month alone, we've seen an average of 283 
kids attend our Saturday program, up from our spring 
season's average of 268. Earlier this year, we hosted a 
Focus Group with 8 CityKidz participants. Through 
various activities, we gathered some great feedback 
and new ideas for menu items, bus ride activities and 
CityKidz Saturday theme days! 

 

Impact Update: The Story Behind the Fall Numbers 
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Last weekend, we introduced our first ever Pokemon- 
themed day, an idea we owe to a brilliant young mind 
from our Focus Group. This excited Pokemon fan was 
spotted in the theatre and when asked about seeing his 
concept come to life, he was quick to remind us, "It was 
my idea to have a Pokemon day!" We hope to continue 
gathering ideas from our kids to ensure each CityKidz 
Saturday is an unforgettable one. 



CityYouth Wednesdays 
Last Wednesday was our largest gathering of the 
season. An impressive 97 youth came out, jumping 
from 90 in the previous week, and 86 the week before 
that. The increase is a testament to the unwavering 
support from the CityKidz community. From dedicated 
volunteer mentors to invaluable supporters like you. 

And this season is just getting started! Thank you for being part of our 
Community of Hope. Your support is changing lives one child at a time. 

Sincerely, 
Lisa 
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